Members of the Global Student Organization, Alpha Phi Alpha, the Black Student Union, and Mexican American Student Association welcome students to the annual Multicultural Reception on Thursday in the Timmerman Room. (Photo by Ryan Brown)
News

Beautification Award – TLU was awarded the Seguin Chamber of Commerce’s Beautification Award in July.  The award, presented to Kirk Herbold, grounds supervisor, on behalf of TLU, was presented in recognition of the green and beautiful campus.  Congratulations to everyone in the grounds department!
Pizza – Beginning today, Hein will be serving TO GO Pizza for a limited time only. You may preorder your pizza at anytime; however, pick up begins at 5 p.m. Order forms are available at the cashier stand in Hein.  Hein accepts cash, Bulldog Bucks, and Dining Dollars. TO GO Pizza will be available Monday and Wednesdays from 5-11 p.m. and Tuesday and Thursdays from 5-8 p.m.  TO GO Pizza is $8.50 for a 16-inch pizza with up to three toppings. 
Professional activities

Terry Price, associate professor, dramatic media, presented a paper titled "Redefining Network; Entertainment and a Changing Concept of How Content is Produced and Delivered" at the FIRT/IFTR (International Federation for Theatre Research) annual conference in Lisbon, Portugal. The theme of the conference, which was held July 12-18, was "Silent Voices/Forbidden Lives: Censorship and Performance." The conference involved almost 1,000 theatre researchers, performance creators, and students from over fifty countries throughout the world.

